
 
Macdonald Drive Junior High School 

110 Macdonald Drive, St. John’s, NL  A1A 2K9 
Phone (709) 753-8240  Fax (709) 753-1243 

 
 
September 27, 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
During the month October, your child’s class will be visiting the MUN Botanical 
Garden to take part in activities as part of the Science program. The cost 
includes busing and admission to the Botanical Garden and is $10.00.  We go 
rain or shine and all programs involve an outdoor component, so please dress 
appropriately! 
 
We ask that you please sign the permission slip below and return it to your child’s 
science teacher as soon as possible. 
 
The Grade 7 program in which will your child will take part is described below: 
 

Grade 7 Ecosystem Discovery 
Come explore our boreal forest! Your students will investigate different 

ecosystems and examples of succession, and examine different areas 

to see if they can hypothesize which areas might have been affected 

by disasters. Students will also get a sneak peek at our dinosaur tree, 

the Wollemi Pine and discuss its story of survival. 

 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Permission Slip 
 
Student name: _______________________________________________ 

Age: ______ Grade: 7 

Phone: Home: _____________________  Emergency: _________________ 

 

I, the undersigned parent/guardian of this student, agree for them to participate in 
a trip to the Botanical Garden on (date)  ____________________________,  

from approximately 8:30 am to 11:30 am.   

 

Signature: _________________________________  date: _________________ 


